From: Marlita White 
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 12:56 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Sharnez Duplessis
Subject: RE: Ticket for Symposium - follow up 

Hello, Steven:

I attended, in my role as the CDPH Violence Prevention and Behavioral Health director, the (below mentioned) violence prevention and child safety symposium at Malcolm X Community College (900 W Jackson Blvd, Chicago, IL 60612 ) on 8/23/18 per the invitation of one of the hosts, the Chicago Children’s Advocacy Center. This attendance was approved and encouraged by our commissioner, Dr. Julie Morita. I did not receive any honoraria or other gifts.

Thank you,

Marlita

Marlita White, Director 
Office of Violence Prevention and Behavioral Health
Chicago Dept. of Public Health
